Email dated 2nd September 2014

Dear Mark and Development Management,

Please see the Rudloe website article on this subject dated 14th August 2014 here:

http://www.rudloescene.co.uk/news/rudloe/

I think it is vitally important that every effort is made to support development on this brownfield site. In the current planning free-for-all, we have three greenfield sites under threat of housing development in west Corsham (and another two for mining and a solar park).

Lord help me for quoting a Tory Chancellor but could I echo Osborne's statement detailed (with a 'typo') in the covering letter for this application:

"If we want to limit development on important green spaces, we have to remove all obstacles that remain to development on brownfield sites".

Sincerely

Paul Turner


